Why Are We Conducting This Study?

This study will evaluate the feasibility of developing a P
new corridor between SR 33 (Lakeland Hills Boulevard) NORTH
and Walt Williams Road. This potential new connection
will serve residential areas north of Interstate 4 (I-4).
Our analysis is focused between the Socrum Loop
Road interchange (exit 33) to the west and the SR 33 —
interchange (exit 38) to the east in the City of
L akeland, Polk County, Florida.

University Boulevard

Primary Needs

e Provide an alternative to constrained
corridors

Socrum Loop Rd

Secondary Needs

e Accommodate Increasing Traffic
* Improve Safety
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